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           30th September 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
Reading at home 
As you will be aware, reading with your child is one of the key ways in which you can help support their 
learning. Daily reading is vital whether we are in school learning as normal or ‘remote learning’ should the 
need arise.  
You will find attached a leaflet containing expectations, strategies and questions to help you to support your 
child’s reading. I have also outlined our expectations for reading at home below: 
 
EYFS & KS1: 
10-15 minutes, 5 times per week 
Recorded in reading record – date, pages read and comment by adult 
 
KS2: 
15-20 minutes, 5 times per week 
Recorded in reading record – date, pages read by child, weekly comment/signature by adult 
 
If you should have any further questions or require more support with supporting your child’s reading at 
home, then please don’t hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Many thanks for your continued support, 
 
 
Mrs N McShane 
English Lead 
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